
 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2016CRAWFORDCOUNTY Election held on the 7th day of June, 2016, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

State Representative District 012-Democrat

Crawford

Ken Myers Received fifty-one (51) votes

Candidate Total Fifty-one (51) votes

One (1) votes

Fifty-two (52) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of June, 2016.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2016CRAWFORDCOUNTY Election held on the 7th day of June, 2016, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

State Representative District 012-Republican

Crawford

Brian Best Received one hundred thirty-three (133) votes

Candidate Total One hundred thirty-three (133) votes

Zero (0) votes

One hundred thirty-three (133) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of June, 2016.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2016CRAWFORDCOUNTY Election held on the 7th day of June, 2016, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

State Representative District 018-Democrat

Crawford

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Eleven (11) votes

Eleven (11) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of June, 2016.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2016CRAWFORDCOUNTY Election held on the 7th day of June, 2016, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

State Representative District 018-Republican

Crawford

Steven Holt Received five hundred sixty-six (566) votes

Candidate Total Five hundred sixty-six (566) votes

Five (5) votes

Five hundred seventy-one (571) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of June, 2016.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2016CRAWFORDCOUNTY Election held on the 7th day of June, 2016, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

State Senator District 06-Democrat

Crawford

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Four (4) votes

Four (4) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of June, 2016.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2016CRAWFORDCOUNTY Election held on the 7th day of June, 2016, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

State Senator District 06-Republican

Crawford

Mark Segebart Received one hundred forty-seven (147) votes

Candidate Total One hundred forty-seven (147) votes

Zero (0) votes

One hundred forty-seven (147) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of June, 2016.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2016CRAWFORDCOUNTY Election held on the 7th day of June, 2016, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

United States Representative District 4-Democrat

Crawford

Kim Weaver Received one hundred ninety-five (195) votes

Candidate Total One hundred ninety-five (195) votes

Three (3) votes

One hundred ninety-eight (198) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of June, 2016.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2016CRAWFORDCOUNTY Election held on the 7th day of June, 2016, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

United States Representative District 4-Republican

Crawford

Rick Bertrand Received two hundred seventeen (217) votes

Steve King Received five hundred eighty-seven (587) votes

Candidate Total Eight hundred four (804) votes

One (1) votes

Eight hundred five (805) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of June, 2016.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2016CRAWFORDCOUNTY Election held on the 7th day of June, 2016, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

United States Senator-Democrat

Crawford

Thomas L. Fiegen Received eleven (11) votes

Robert M Hogg Received sixty-three (63) votes

Patty Judge Received one hundred eighteen (118) votes

Bob Krause Received thirty (30) votes

Candidate Total Two hundred twenty-two (222) votes

One (1) votes

Two hundred twenty-three (223) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of June, 2016.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2016CRAWFORDCOUNTY Election held on the 7th day of June, 2016, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

United States Senator-Republican

Crawford

Charles E. Grassley Received six hundred eighty-one (681) votes

Candidate Total Six hundred eighty-one (681) votes

Six (6) votes

Six hundred eighty-seven (687) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of June, 2016.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the
2016CRAWFORDCOUNTY Election held on the 7th day of June, 2016, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

Crawford County Auditor-Democrat

Crawford

Terri Martens Received two hundred thirty-eight (238) votes

Candidate Total Two hundred thirty-eight (238) votes

Two (2) votes

Two hundred forty (240) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Auditor-Republican

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Terri Martens Received sixteen (16) votes

Candidate Total Sixteen (16) votes

Nine (9) votes

Twenty-five (25) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Sheriff-Democrat

Crawford

James R. Steinkuehler Received two hundred forty-three (243) votes

Candidate Total Two hundred forty-three (243) votes

Two (2) votes

Two hundred forty-five (245) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Sheriff-Republican

Crawford

WRITE-IN

James Steinkuehler Received forty-six (46) votes

Candidate Total Forty-six (46) votes

Twenty (20) votes

Sixty-six (66) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Supervisor-Democrat

Crawford

David Muhlbauer Received two hundred twenty-four (224) votes

WRITE-IN

Randall Kuhlmann Received twelve (12) votes

Candidate Total Two hundred thirty-six (236) votes

Seven (7) votes

Two hundred forty-three (243) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



Crawford County Supervisor-Republican

Crawford

Cecil Blum Received four hundred sixty-eight (468) votes

Jerry Buller Received five hundred nine (509) votes

Michael Fink Received three hundred ninety-five (395) votes

Candidate Total One thousand three hundred seventy-two (1372) votes

Four (4) votes

One thousand three hundred seventy-six (1376) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Cecil Blum and Jerry Buller successful candidates for the office of Crawford County Supervisor and their names will be on
the November 8th, 2016 General Election.

We therefore declare:

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of June, 2016.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa


